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Thomas V. Murray Reappointed to Kansas Board of
Law Examiners

July 1, 2010

Lathrop Gage attorney Thomas V. Murray (Business Litigation -- Overland Park), has been reappointed to

serve on the Kansas Board of Law Examiners, on which he has served since 1995. Mr. Murray has served

as Chairman of the Board of Law Examiners since 2006.

The Kansas Board of Law Examiners oversees the admission of attorneys to practice law in Kansas. Board

members are appointed by the Kansas Supreme Court, and their terms are for three years.

Mr. Murray has been with Lathrop Gage since January 2004. He has handled many trials in state and federal

courts, including related appellate cases, since 1972. His extensive litigation practice has encompassed

complex business, commercial, and financial cases, insurance defense and personal injury litigation,

insurance coverage litigation and real estate litigation.

A graduate of the University of Michigan Law School, Mr. Murray has defended numerous companies in

employment matters. He has also handled significant banking litigation matters, in particular lender liability

cases, and served on the board of directors of a national bank for twelve years. About Lathrop Gage: 

A leading full-service law firm, Lathrop Gage LLP has nearly 300 attorneys in 11 offices nationwide – from

Los Angeles to New York. In 2010, Chambers USA ranked Lathrop Gage’s corporate, environmental,

intellectual property, litigation, real estate, transportation, and labor and employment teams among the best

in their regions. For more information, visit www.lathropgage.com.


